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  Africa Day Observed in the United Kingdom 
 
 
London, United Kingdom—UPF's Africa Day 
celebration featured many Africans who had 
expertise or concern about a region of the 
continent. 
 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-USA Program in Rhode Island Celebrates Parents and the 
Family 

 
 
Warwick, Rhode Island—A National Parents’ 
Day award was presented to an outstanding 
immigrant family from the DR 
Congo. 
 

  

  

  

  International Day of Families Commemorated in Thailand 
 
 
Bangkok, Thailand—UPF commemorated the 
International Day of Families in Thailand with a 
conference on family values and the re-launching 
of the national chapter of the 
IAPD. 
 

  

  

  

  

  Portuguese City Invites UPF to Partner in Interfaith Event 
   
 
Odivelas, Portugal—UPF and an affiliated 
organization were invited by the city’s Municipal 
Chamber to be its partners in an interreligious 
event. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  UPF-Australia Hosts Second Successful Peace-Building Seminar 
   
 
Melbourne, Australia—UPF-Australia addressed 
challenges facing families in Australia and 
opportunities for renewal. 
 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUL 28: USA: Parents Day 

JUL 30: UN International Day of Friendship 

AUG 12: UN International Youth Day 

AUG 15: Korea - International Leadership Conference 

AUG 21: RYS in Sri Lanka 

SEP 21: UN International Day of Peace 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 200 White Plains Rd. FL1, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 

 

 


